
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Gath 

 

Welcome to St. Patrick’S eSker/DoDSboro/aDamStoWn 

Newsletter 

 

20th SEPTEMBER 2020 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Mass Intentions for coming week:   We remember Philip Smith, 

Baby Aoife Lynn, George & Eileen Butler, Tommy 

& Tessie Whyte, Vincent Foley, Phil O’Rourke, 

Maura Murphy, Joe McDonnell, Carmel 

McLoughlin, Teresa & Frank Connolly whose 

anniversaries occur.   

Masses will be offered  privately by the priests for Garry Byrne, 

Patrick Roche, Monsignor LiGreyie, Sue Rentzke, Anthony 

McGillicuddy who died recently and for Marian & Niamh 

Intentions.   

Readings – Sun 20th September –-  The first reading -   

Isaiah pleads with us to return to the Lord who is rich in forgiving.      
The second reading  -   St. Paul alerts us to ‘avoid anything in your everyday 
lives that would be unworthy of the gospel of Christ.’  
The Gospel  –  Matthew 20:1-16:    Christ subverts our inward way of looking 
at things and people.  He highlights the gift of generosity over the envy that 
we use to compare and contrast.  The last will be first and the first, last.  This 
is the gospel way. 

 

Biblical Reflection -  Fr. John will be broadcasting a five minute biblical 

reflection Mon-Fri at 10am on the parish web site – www.st.patrickslucan.ie   
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Crosscare COVID-19 (Coronavirus) update 
 Crosscare’s focus has always been to serve the most 
vulnerable in our society. During this crisis we are 
working hard to ensure that the essential services we 
provide remain available to our service users while 
operating in line with Government and HSE advice to 
ensure that our service users and staff are 
protected.   While some of our face to face services have 
had to be adapted to meet HSE requirements, as much 
as possible we are continuing to provide supports 
through other remote means including phone and web 
based technologies.  

Homeless Services  - Our Homeless Services including 
our residential facility for young people are open and 
operating normally and in line with HSE guidelines.  We 
are working closely with the HSE, DRHE, Tusla and other 
government bodies, local authorities and colleagues in 
other similar organisations to ensure that our service 
users’ needs are supported and our people are kept 
safe.  Crosscare opened a new inner city 100 bed 
cocooning services for people who are homeless to keep 
them safe from the virus.  

Food Services  -  Our Food Banks remain open to 
support those most in need at this difficult time and we 
have made changes at a local level to ensure that the 
health of all involved is safeguarded.  Close to 7,000 
emergency food parcels have been delivered to 
vulnerable individuals and families as a crisis response 
since the pandemic began.  Our Community Cafes 
remain open providing takeaway services to protect the 
health of our teams and customers.   Our Carecall team 



are operating a normal service making calls daily to all 
our clients.    
 
Youth Services  -  Youth services had to close initially 
and staff were redeployed to help keep the essential 
food and residential services running. Services are now 
open with a greater emphasis on on line and telephone 
work and working more intensely with smaller numbers 
of particularly vulnerable young people.  Our Drugs and 
Alcohol Programme team are carrying out online 
sessions with their clients.  Our Voluntary Clubs team 
continue to link in with and support our volunteers by 
phone and other web-based technologies.  Please 
support this important work if you can by taking an 
envelope from the back of the Church or donating on-
line at www.crosscare.ie. 

Letter of Archbishop Diarmuid Martin 

supporting Crosscare Appeal -  My Dear People,  

This weekend the Annual Collection to support the work 
of Crosscare takes place and replaces the Share Collection 
at all Masses.  Now more than ever before Crosscare need 
our help to sustain their critical services to people in need. 
This  current pandemic has put enormous pressure on the 
agency as it strives to reconcile increasing demands on 
services with cuts in funding across the board.  Crosscare 
are determined to continue to offer the care and support 
we know them for and thousands of young people, 
families and service users need them to continue. 

Crosscare is the social support agency of the Archdiocese 
of Dublin and sets out to ease the harsh burden that so 
many feel. This year of 2020 has been extraordinary and I 
am very proud of the way the staff and volunteers in 

http://www.crosscare.ie/


Crosscare have responded to the challenges. Quickly, in 
March, Crosscare adjusted to the Covid threat. To ensure 
that all of their vulnerable clients and services users 
remained safe services were adjusted and a new 100 bed 
cocooning service for particularly vulnernable homeless 
people was established.   

Where services could not be adapted to allow face to face 
contact they moved to telephone and on line support. 
New initiatives particularly in the area of food support 
were provided for thousands of families who were unable 
to cope in the initial stages of the pandemic.   

Where services had to close, staff were quickly 
redeployed to support the front line residential and food 
supports that were under enormous pressure.  What 
needs to be done is being done without hesitation. 
However, Crosscare like many other charities are now 
finding it difficult to sustain their efforts due to shortfalls 
in funding. 

Crosscare needs our help now more than ever before. 
Please give as generously as you can in the collection 
today by donating at the back of the church, taking away 
one of the free post envelopes and posting a contribution 
or by giving on line at www.crosscare.ie.  Yours sincerely, 
+ Diarmuid Martin, Archbishop of Dublin. 
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